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URGENT NOTICE 
 

 IT HAS BEEN BROUGHT TO THE NOTICE OF EMBASSY OF INDIA BEIJING 

THAT ANONYMOUS CALLS ARE BEING MADE TO INDIAN NATIONALS/PERSONS 

OF INDIAN ORIGIN IN CHINA CLAIMING TO BE MADE FROM EMBASSY OF INDIA 

BEIJING. CALLER INFORM THE RECIPIENTS OF THE CALL THAT THEY HAVE 

ALLEGEDLY COMMITTED VISA/IMMIGRATION VIOLATIONS AND ARE LIABLE 

TO PAY PENALTY. ON THIS PRETEXT CALLER DIRECT THEM TO DEPOSIT MONEY 

TO A PARTICULAR ACCOUNT. THE CALLER IDENTIFIES HIMSELF TO BE ONE ANIL 

SHARMA, EMPLOYEE OF EMBASSY OF INDIA, BEIJING. 

 THE EMBASSY OF INDIA, BEIJING WISHES TO MAKE THE PUBLIC 

ADVISORY THAT THERE IS NO EMPLOYEE IN THE EMBASSY BY THE NAME ANIL 

SHARMA AND THE EMBASSY IS NOT AWARE OF ANY SUCH INDIVIDUAL. THIS 

IS POSSIBLY THE HANDIWORK OF EXTORTIONISTS/FRAUDSTERS AND THESE 

CALLS ARE MADE BY SPOOFING THE NUMBER. THE GENERAL PUBLIC ARE 

REQUESTED TO BE AWARE OF SUCH HOAXES AND IMMEDIATELY INFORM 

ABOUT THE SAME TO MR.PARAG SINGHAL, ASSISTANT CONSULAR OFFICER IN 

EMBASSY OF INDIA, BEIJING. [TEL-010-85312559, WECHAT-

IndianEmbassyBeijing (Name-EOIBeijing), MOBILE-18514284905, E-MAIL ID-

CONS1.BEIJING@MEA.GOV.IN] 


